Outdoor Play and Learning at Edmondsley Primary 16th November 2015



Welly stores

We are determined to improve the quality of play opportunities in our school. To this end, we will assemble temporary Wellington boot shelters so the lack of boot stores is not a barrier for your children to bring their wellies and enjoy the planned activities on offer on the school field.

Please note, it is NOT our intention for children to return home as muddy as the end of a football or rugby match! It is our intention to improve the quality of their play experiences. If you would like your child to participate in field activities, please bring wellington boots to school on Monday 23rd November.

Tyres, tyres and more tyres!

Thank you Mrs Hawkins for your unlimited supply of tyres! The children will be able to use these soon. Children will access the tyres on the field **ONLY** if they are wearing wellington boots. I look forward to sharing photographs of how children used their imagination whilst playing with the tyres.

Donations

Some children helped to make containers from some of the donated tyres. They are standing near the yard entrance/exit. Please place donations of old buckets, spades and plastic tubes (not broken) in these 'containers.' Thank you in advance of co-operation.

Invitation to an OPAL Playdate on

Wednesday 25th November

Please bring:

- wellies name inside please
 - an old or washable coat!
- The biggest stick you can find
- a 4 litre rinsed plastic milk bottle with lid
 - a log
 - a rock

DSVP Mrs Raken

	RSVP Mrs B	aker	
×			
OPAL Playdate Wednesday 25 th	November 201	<u>.5</u>	
Name of child:			